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Miller-Rice, Rebecca

From: Nikki Heck <nheck@cosl.org>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 2:15 PM
To: Miller-Rice, Rebecca
Subject: Monthly update on Rules Promulgation

Act 159 of 2023 required the Commissioner of State Lands office to update its rules and regulaƟons. Our office 
submiƩed the rules and they were reviewed by LegislaƟve Council on June 15, 2023 and become effecƟve on July 1, 
2023.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Nikki Heck, APR, CPM 
Director of Public Affairs 
Arkansas Commissioner of State Lands  
State Capitol Building 
500 Woodlane Street, Suite 109 
Little Rock, AR  72201 
501-683-3314 
nheck@cosl.org 
 
Disclaimer: Information in e-mails sent to or received from this public agency may be subject to disclosure 
under the Arkansas Freedom of Information Act, Ark. Code Ann. §§ 25-19-101 et seq.  


